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Last year we ran ‘Little Learner’ workshops for parents with our Educational Psychologist, Jen Sutherland. These were aimed at giving parents ideas on how they can help their child develop good learning habits. 
This term we are aiming to run the same group of sessions with our Educational Psychologist with help from Mrs Michie.  These sessions will be interactive and will also give you opportunities to have fun and learn with your child by trying activities at home.  There will be a group of three sessions, each lasting around one hour (10.15 am – 11.15 am) which will take place on the following Friday mornings :-
· 24th November 
· 1st December 
· 8th December (to be confirmed)
Please note that the idea is that you try to come to all three sessions.  The feedback we had from previous years’ parents was very positive.  We hope to run the same series of workshops for Session 1 in Term 3.
Please return the attached slip to the Nursery if this is something you would be interested in participating in.  Any queries please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Michie or the Nursery staff. 


Little Learners Workshops – Session 2
I would like to attend the Friday sessions for Little Learners starting on 24th November 2017 (10.15 – 11.15 am).

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………
Parent/Guardian Signature ………………………………………………
Date ……………………………………
